BENTLEYVILLE BOROUGH MEETING
REORGANIZATION MEETING

MONDAY, JANUARY 6, 2014 at 7:00 P.M.

Re elected  Mayor, Thomas Brown was sworn in by District Justice Curtis Thompson.
Re-elected Tax Collector Benjamin Babirad was sworn in by District Justice Curtis Thompson.

Newly Elected and Reelected Council Members, Stan Glowaski, Robert Paul, Timothy Jansante. William Jobes and Shannon Watson were all sworn in by District Justice Curtis Thompson.
The 2014 Re Organization Meeting of the Bentleyville Borough Council was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance by Mayor Thomas Brown. 
The roll was called.  Present were Mayor Thomas Brown, Council Persons Stanley Glowaski, Gary Damich, Roy Larimer, William Jobes, Shannon Watson, Robert Paul and Timothy Jansante.  Also present was Secretary Kimberly Sacco and Solicitor Chris 
Mayor Tom Brown asked for nominations for the office of Council President.  Roy Larimer nominated Stan Glowaski.  There were no further nominations.  Stanley Glowaski was unanimously elected.
Mayor Tom Brown asked for nominations for the office of Vice President.  Stan Glowaski nominated Roy Larimer.  There were no further nominations.  Roy Larimer was unanimously elected.
Mayor Brown turned the gavel over to President Glowaski.
President Stan Glowaski asked for nominations for President Pro Tem.  President Glowaski nominated Gary Damich for the office.  There were no further nominations.  The secretary was asked to cast a unanimous ballot for Gary Damich for President Pro Tem. 
Appointment of Vacancy Board Chair was tabled.

Street Supervisor will remain Art Blackburn, Street Laborer will remain Mark Bostich.  The Borough Secretary / Treasurer will remain Kim Sacco.  

It was moved by Tim Jansante and seconded by Gary Damich to retain Dennis Makel as Borough Solicitor for 2014.  All were in favor.

It was moved by Roy Larimer and seconded by Bob Paul to retain Widmer Engineering as the Borough Engineer, All were in favor.

It was moved by Shannon Watson and seconded by Bill Jobes to retain HMT as Zoning/Code Enforcement Officer. All were in favor.

It was moved by Bob Paul, seconded by Gary Damich to retain HMT   Uniform Code Construction Inspectors.  All were in favor.

It was moved by Tim Jansante and seconded by Roy Larimer to retain Ron Sicchitano, Jr. as the Emergency Management Coordinator.  All were in favor.

It was moved by Bob Paul, seconded by Bill Jobes to retain Charleroi Federal Savings Bank as Bentleyville Borough’s Depository Bank.  All were in favor.
Council President Glowaski presented the following Committee assignments:


Building & Borough Properties:  Chaired by Stan Glowaski with Roy Larimer and Shannon Watson serving.

Streets & Bridges:  Chaired by Robert Paul with Bill Jobes and Gary Damich serving.

Police & Lights:  Chaired by Roy Larimer with Shannon Watson and Bob Paul serving.

Health & Sanitation:  Chaired by Shannon Watson with Tim Jansante and Stan Glowaski serving.


Redevelopment:  Chaired by Gary Damich with Stan Glowaski and Tim Jansante serving.

Finance & Purchases:  Chaired by Tim Jansante with Gary Damich and Bill Jobes serving.
The reorganization meeting was adjourned to the regular meeting.
Respectfully Submitted,

Kimberly G. Sacco

Secretary
